
 

 
 
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION   
Washington, DC  20463 

        
   October 5, 2021 
 
SENT VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL 
   
Stephen K. Bannon 

 
Los Angeles, CA 90048 
 

RE: MURs 7350 and 7351  
 

Dear Mr. Bannon:   
 
 On March 29, 2018, you were notified that the Federal Election Commission 
(“Commission”) had received complaints alleging that you had violated the Federal Election 
Campaign Act of 1971, as amended (the “Act”).  This letter is to inform you that the 
Commission, on September 30, 2021, closed the file in these matters.   
 

Documents related to the case will be placed on the public record within 30 days.  
See Disclosure of Certain Documents in Enforcement and Other Matters, 81 Fed. Reg. 50,702 
(Aug. 2, 2016).  The Commission is not required to issue a Statement of Reasons in this matter, 
but if one is issued it will be provided to you. 
 
 If you have any questions, please contact me at (202) 694-1643 or sghosh@fec.gov. 
 
        
       Sincerely, 
 
        
 

Saurav Ghosh 

MUR735100997




